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Research Analysis 

 

HB1618 directs court clerks to use electronic means to inform the district attorney, county 

sheriff, the Oklahoma State Bureau of Investigation and Administrative Office of the Court of 

any notice of hearing for a private process server application. Current law requires the court clerk 

to mail the notice.  

 

Prepared By: Quyen Do  

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

This measure deletes certain mailing requirements relating to civil procedure, requiring delivery 

by electronic means or delivering a copy of the notice. After consultation with officials from the 

Administrative Office of the Courts, it is not anticipated that HB1618 will have an impact on 

state appropriations or budget. 

 

Prepared By: Robert Flipping IV, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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